Baha Alwardi of Image First Presents “Making
Dreams Come True” at AHLC Hair Now 2022

Boynton Beach, Florida - August 29, 2022 - Baha Alwardi, owner of Image First Hair Salon
and Day Spa in Boynton Beach, Florida, has been asked to present at the American Hair Loss
Council’'s annual conference, Hair Now 2022. Alwardi is a self-made stylist and salon owner who
specializes in hair replacement systems and is known as a teacher of other stylists.

Image First & Hair Visions International Working Together

Baha Alwardi and Image First have worked with Hair Visions International, which was
established in 1975, for over ten years to educate hair stylists on a variety of different hair
styling techniques, while focusing on techniques involving hair replacement systems. As a
leader in the hair replacement industry, Alwardi has traveled across the country to other salons
to teach and held Zoom classes during the pandemic.

New Opportunities to Educate Other Stylists at the AHLC Event

Alwardi’s class is named “Making Dreams Come True” in honor of his experiences within the
hair replacement industry. He has been able to see the fruition of his own dreams, while also
making it his mission to help others.

‘I have always been fascinated with education in the industry,” says Alwardi. “When | was
presented with the opportunity to teach at the AHLC event, it was a big opportunity to help
others to make their clients’ dreams come true.”

At the AHLC Hair Now 2022 conference, which takes place in Charlotte, North Carolina
between September 10 and September 12, 2022, Baha Alwardi will perform a live
demonstration of a hair replacement technique that he invented that he calls the “three dots”
method for placing hair. The demonstration will involve a model and hair replacement materials
provided by Hair Visions International.

The Image First Hair Replacement Vision

Alwardi strongly believes that the most important part of the hair replacement process is for the
client to be happy and confident with his or her hair. Hair replacement systems done properly
can help make clients’ dreams come true. To that end, he enjoys sharing his expertise with as
many hair stylists as possible so they can, in turn, help their own clients. This allows him to
benefit far more people than he could just by serving his own clients.

Stylists who are interested in learning from Baha Alwardi either in-person or via Zoom can
contact Hair Visions International Academy by calling 800-327-5555, emailing
info@hairvisionsintl.com, or visiting their website at https://hairvisionsintl.com/.
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